
PLAN

FEB 2021
KEY THEME: LOVE

Our monthly remote FAMILY PLAN is back! For the rest of the ministry year we will offer these monthly plans as 
resources for our families while we also attempt to safely roll out more in-person ministry events as well. This 
month LOVE is in the air! Try to find opportunities as a family to share your love with each other. How can you 
show it? Being helpful around the house? Writing a thoughtful card? Spending more quality time together? The 
possibilities are endless. It is important to feel valued, and often times we miss out on opportunities to express 
our feelings of affection to those we care about. Our faith encourages the opposite! We are to LOVE OTHERS 
as (if not more than) we love ourselves. So get to work. LOVE EACH OTHER...and prove it this month!

THIS MONTH’S FEATURED EVENT :  “LOVE” MINISTRY KICK OFF!!!

THIS MONTH keeping with our LOVE theme, our “LOVE” 
ministry will launch its sessions for our youngest families. 
“LOVE” is the Church ministry that serves our children 
ages 0-4 years old. Our FIRST gathering will be Feb. 24 
at 10 am at Church. We have scheduled our events to 
occur twice per month on Wednesday mornings at 10 am, 
plus an additional weekend event on one selected Satur-
day morning per month as well for our working families. 

Typical gatherings will feature prayer, songs, storytime, crafts, snacks and playtime. 
 

FOR MORE INFO, PLEASE CONTACT THE OFFICE OR EMAIL:  NicoleTsapelas@gmail.com

DATES TO SAVE: 2/7 FEBRUARY MEMORIALS  |  2/21 TRIODION STARTS  |  2/28 GENERAL ASSEMBLY

GOYA (GRADES 6-12)LOVE/JOY (0-11 YRS) GENERAL ASSEMBLY

February 28: On the final day of 
the month join us at Church for 
our Spring General Assembly. This 
is an invaluable opportunity as a 
Saint Nicholas Family to stay 
updated on the recent events and 
upcoming projects that will shape 
our future as a parish. Stay 
connected, get involved!

“WARM“ (2/27): On Saturday, 
February 27 our GOYANs will 
once again engage in a service 
project day with Project WARM 
NC. This local work day will assist 
a deserving family with a home 
restoration project and give our 
kids a chance to spread some 
needed love in our hometown.

Drive Thru Valentines Exchange: 
On Sunday, February 14 our 
youngest families will take part in 
a Drive-Thru Valentines Day Card 
Exchange. This will be a safe 
distant event, but one that should 
help our families feel close and 
connected during this difficult 
time apart.


